
Circular No 61 /P & G/2021-22 

SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 
 

An ISO 45001:2018 Certified Institution 

NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 

 

Saraswati Puja will be celebrated on February 5, 2022 instead of February 

4, 2022 as notified earlier. 

 

Online classes for classes Nursery to III will be held as usual on February 

4, 2022. 

 

We pray that the Goddess of Learning showers her blessings on all our 

pupils. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Principal  

31.01.2022 

 


